
 Contact: Ray Garcia – Special Projects Manager 
Urbana Public Works Department 
City of Urbana  
706 S. Glover Avenue 
217-384-2343 
rlgarcia@urbnaillinois.us 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
July 11, 2024 
 

PAVEMENT EVALUATIONS  
 

Weather permitting, sections of Vine, Lincoln, Illinois, Broadway and Country Club Road 
will experience temporary single lane closures for pavement assessments from 8 a.m. 
on Monday, July 15, 2024 to 5 p.m. on Friday, July 19, 2024. Applied Research 
Associates, Inc. will perform pavement evaluations of the roadways listed.  Access will 
be maintained to all properties during the project, and through traffic will be allowed.  
 
Motorists are encouraged to drive carefully through this and all construction 
areas.  Thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation during this 
project.  Please direct questions or concerns to Mr. Ray Garcia 217.384.2343 or 
rlgarcia@urbanaillinois.us  
    

For more information about the City of Urbana, please visit urbanaillinois.us. Information 
about current and upcoming road closures can also be found in the online map. 
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Location 1:  Vine St. and Illinois St.              
Location 2:  Lincoln Ave.                            
Location 3: Broadway Ave      
Location 4 Broadway Ave and Country Club Rd  

                                                                                     
 

###END### 
 


